
 

 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

We are pleased to inform you that the school has teamed up with the  Textile Recycling 

Project, to raise funds for Cardinal Newman Catholic Primary School. 

 is a textile recycling project, designed especially to help raise funds for our school.  

We will receive up to £500/tonne or £0.50/kg which will give a boost to our fundraising 

efforts.    

Not only is this an opportunity to raise much-needed cash to fund facilities and equipment for 

us.  But this project also circumvents good, rewearable clothing and accessories going to landfill.   

With the help of  we can actively educate and provide encouragement for the next 

generation to become involved in giving more consideration to the environment as well as 

extending the usefulness of their unwanted clothes. 

We would very much like you, your family, relatives, friends and your neighbours to become 

involved.   

Here is an opportunity to sort through your wardrobe and cupboards and put them in the 

 bag provided, and/or your own bag, we kindly ask you to donate: 

 Good quality, dry, clean clothing 

 Handbags & accessories 

 Toys in new & working condition   

 Paired, clean undamaged shoes 

 Costume Jewellery 

 Cosmetics

Unfortunately we do not accept 

 Nightwear and school uniform  

 Bed linen and towels   

 Quilts duvets pillows and curtains 

 ALL type of underwear, socks 

and tights  

 Carpets, mats and rugs 

 Costume Jewellery  

 

If you fill the  bag but still have lots more items to donate, then any white plastic bags 

will be acceptable. The bags will be distributed to the children next week.  

 

We have arranged for  to collect from our school premises 

On:  11th June 2019   Time:   1pm 

We would like to take this opportunity to give you and everybody involved,  a  big, big  THANK 

YOU for supporting us with this eco-friendly  fundraising opportunity. 

Yours faithfully, 

Cardinal Newman PA  


